
 

4th July 2019 
 

Kia Ora Parents, Caregivers & Students 
 
We extend a very warm welcome to our       
Chinese students who arrived at school on     
Tuesday.  We hope you enjoy your time here 
with us and we all look forward to getting to 
know you. 
As we approach the end of a busy Term 2 we 
would like to congratulate all the students on  
their fantastic achievements throughout the 
term and thank you to everyone for your      
support—it is truly appreciated.  We look      
forward to your ongoing support with our      
exciting events planned for Term 3 including: 
Chinese Students, Life Education visit, cross 
country and Totara Springs Sports Camp. 
There have been a lot of unwell students and 
staff the past couple of weeks as a bad virus is 
going around so we do hope you have a safe 
and fun break and come back feeling refreshed 
and ready for a busy term 3. 
Have a wonderful holiday with your children! 

Thank you to the families that have already 
offered their help with hosting students so far, we 
will be in touch with you soon.   
We still need more host families for the following 
dates: 
 Week 1 Term 3    21st-26th July 
 Week 2 Term 3    28th July 
We are asking families in the community as well as 
at school to host.   
These students are about 10 years old. 
Host families are paid $35 per night.  
 ($420 for two students for 6 nights). 
For more information please contact Kaye at 
school or Murray 021703010. 

Please help us to make this happen! 

MID YEAR REPORTS 
Mid year reports will be sent home with students 
tomorrow (Friday).  Please check in their bags.  
These reports are for you to keep and you will   
receive another report at the end of the year. 

MILLER AVENUE BUS/CARPARKS 
Please be reminded that the bus/carparks at the 
end of Miller Avenue are to be kept clear until 
after 9.00am.  This enables the Goldfield buses to 
park and drop off the children for Room 2.  You 
may park in these spaces after 9.00am. 

Coming Events 
 

JULY 
5th  Last day of term 2 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
22nd  Term 3 Begins 
22nd  Chinese Students at School  
22nd-26th Life Education at school all week 

                
 
 
 

Fridays 
$5.00 for a six inch sub roll.  Please bring money 

and place your order at the school office. 

   

 
E hara taku toa i te toa      

takitahi engari he toa takitini… 
 

I come not with my strengths 
but bring with me the gifts,   
talents and strengths of my 
family, tribe and ancestors. 



 

Positive Playground Caught Being Good 

Georgia Lowry—Room 6 
Arabella Lowry—Room 6 

 

 

 

Empty glad wrap, tin foil or handee towel 
rolls for Room 7.     

Please start collecting and bring into school.   
NO toilet rolls please. 

Thank you! 
NETBALL—The final night of netball (knockout) and prizegiving will 
now be Wednesday 24th July.  This is due to several teams unable 
to play the first week of school holidays. 

Room 8 Matariki Celebrations at Tamariki Station 
 

Last Friday Tamariki Station invited 
Room 8 to their centre for a shared 
lunch to celebrate Matariki.  They got to  
enjoy delicious soup and bread.  Thanks 
so much to everyone at Tamariki        
Station, Paeroa for inviting Room 8 
along, everyone had a great time!                  
Unfortunately Mrs Cairns was away sick 
so Mrs Ferguson accompanied them. 

Big “A” Class Attendance Award– Room  



 
PUBLIC NOTICES 

 

 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 Phone: 07 862 8602 

 Absentee Messages: 027 9523203 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Address:  30 Miller Avenue, Paeroa 3600 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 

 

SCHOOL HOLIDAY PROGRAM (OSCAR Accredited) 
A fun, supervised holiday program for primary school 

children will be held at the Carehouse, Paeroa from 

9am - 3pm daily (Carehouse open 7am - 6pm 

so extended hours available on request).                    

WINZ subsidies available for qualifying families.        

Contact 07 862 9129 from 11am - 5pm Mon- Thur for 

further information. 

THAMES SWIM COOL SWIM SCHOOL 
Next week Monday 1st July till Friday the 
5th of July is enrolment week for all new 

enrolments.  Bring your child/children in for 
an assessment any time between 3pm and 
5pm or phone the pool and ask to speak to 

Kat to arrange an      appointment. 

New Zealand Police 
105 Non Emergency 

 
NZ Police recently launched a new non emergency 
number, 105.  
We’ve done this to make it easier to get hold of us 
in the event of non-urgent situations or ‘Things 
which have Already Happened’, which don’t        
require Police assistance immediately. 
You can call us on 105 for all non emergencies, or 
you can go online at 105.police.govt.nz to report 
things like: 

- Lost property 
- Theft for a public place or car 
- Intentional property damage 
- Or to get an update or add info to a previous     
report 
In the event of an emergency, always call 111 - 
Things that are Happening Now. 

http://105.police.govt.nz/


f 

Servicing Paeroa for over 
35 years   

 
 

33 Puke Rd 
Paeroa 3600 
Phone: 862 7413 
 
Email: office@dreadonplumbing.co.nz 

 

 
  

 

Veterinary Hospital & Pet Supplies 
Farm, Lifestyle & Equine Services & Supplies 

 
07 862 7295 

paeroa@fvs.co.nz 
 

3 Puke Road 
Paeroa 3600 

Phone:  02108088043 


